
 
 

April 26, 2022

Virgie Rentie
Executive Director
REACH Leadership STEAM Academy 
231 E. Alessandro Blvd. Ste A-408
Riverside, California 92508

Dear Virgie Rentie,
 
Due to the disruption caused by the coronavirus outbreak and spread, the upcoming accreditation visit to
REACH Leadership STEAM Academy will be moved to the 2022-2023 school year.

In order to accommodate this change, the Accrediting Commission for Schools, Western Association of
Schools and Colleges (ACS WASC) has extended the accreditation status of REACH Leadership STEAM
Academy, through June 30, 2023. 
 
ACS WASC staff will work closely with you on this accreditation timeline change and new schedule. Date
options will be provided once they become available. If you have any questions, please contact the ACS
WASC office at (650) 696-1060 or .mail@acswasc.org
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation at this time.
 
Sincerely,

Barry R. Groves, Ed.D.
President
ACS WASC


